
20 MARCH  -  27 MARCH 2021 

TIME TABLE 

FIFTH WEEK OF LENT, B/1 

  Saturday     
20 March               5:00pm  -  6.00pm Confessions  

 6:00pm  -  Vigil Mass 
 

  Sunday             FIFTH SUNDAY OF LENT 
21 March               8:00am  - Mass  

  9:30am  -  Mass  
  11:00am  - Mass with Cathedral Choir 
                         5:00pm  -  Mass   
                           

  Monday              
22 March  8:00am - Mass  
  11:00am -  12:00noon Confessions 
        12:10pm -  Mass 
  Tuesday   
23 March  8:00am - Mass 
   11:00am -  12:00noon Confessions 
  12:10pm - Mass    
                  

 Wednesday        
24 March  8:00am - Mass  
  11:00am -  12:00noon Confessions 
  12:10pm - Mass 
                               7:30pm  -  Novena to our Lady of the                         
             Miraculous Medal & Benediction   
  
 Thursday ANNUNCIATION OF THE LORD   
25 March  8:00am - Mass 
  11:00am -  12:00noon Confessions 
  12:10pm - Mass              
        
 Friday    
26 March               8:00am -  Mass 
                              11:00am - Holy Hour with St Joseph 
                            11:00am - 12:00noon Confessions 
  12:10pm - Mass  
                                5:30pm -  Stations of the Cross                                      
   Saturday          
 27 March          8:00am  -   Mass        
____________________________________________________________                       

ST. CATHERINE LABOURÉ 
Bedford Avenue Subiaco 

Sunday      8:30am  Mass 
 

ST. FRANCIS XAVIER 
Windsor Street, East Perth 

Sunday   9:30am Mass 
 

ALL SAINTS CHAPEL 
Allendale Square, Perth 

Monday  to Friday   11:00am to 12noon Confession 
                                    12:10pm  Mass 

 

ST MARY’S CATHEDRAL 
Victoria Square, Perth, Western Australia 

Tel:  9223 1350    
cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au  

www.stmaryscathedralperth.com.au 
 

Archbishop Timothy Costelloe SDB 
 

Fr Sean      - dean.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au 

Fr C J          - cj.millen@perthcatholic.org.au 

Fr Garner  - garner.vergara@perthcatholic.org.au 

Fr Richard - richard.rutkauskas@perthcatholic.org.au  
 

Cathedral Manager 
Mr Victor Hoa - manager.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au 
___________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

CELEBRANTS, COMMENTATORS AND READERS 
  

Saturday,  27 March 2021 
 

 6:00 pm Fr. C. J. Millen 
   (C)   Manny Dodo-Balu 
                                 (R) Paul Connelly 
 

Sunday,  28 March 2021 
 

 8:00 am     Fr. Richard Rutkauskas  
                       (C)   Eleanor Le Coultre 
   (R)   Helen Ho 
   (R)   Damien Bowen 
 

 9:30 am Fr. Garner Vergara                                                                                  
                       (C)    Rebecca Henderson 
   (R)    Stephanie Schenk 
   (R)   Sally-Anne Cook 
 

         11:00 am        Archbishop 
                                (C)    Christabel Lee 
    (R)   Arvee Guevara 
    (R)   Lolita Hegarty 
 

 5:00 pm Fr. Richard Rutkauskas  
                                  (C)    Christine Stewart 
    (R)   Ashton Godfrey 
    (R)   Revonne Godfrey 
 

 8:30 am ST. CATHERINE 
  Fr. Sean Fernandez 
 

 9:30 am ST. FRANCIS XAVIER 
                       Fr. C. J. Millen 
     (R)   Ken 
     (R)   Lourdes 
 
   

CATHEDRAL SAFEGUARDING OFFICERS  
1300 011 102 

 
Josephine Cabagyo   sgo2.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au 
Sally Cook                   sgo1.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au 
Lyn Schwan sgo3.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au 

   Stephanie Schenk  sgo4.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

FROM THE MUSIC DIRECTOR - It’s with a great deal of sadness that we announce the retirement of our beloved 
bell-ringer Lindsay Evans who, due to medical reasons, will not be able to ring our Cathedral bells any longer. 
Lindsay has been ringing the bells here at St Mary’s for around 30 years ringing for many Masses, weddings, 
funerals and special occasions (including heralding in the new millennium – year 2000!) 
We thank Lindsay for his great dedication to the Cathedral and for sharing his musical talents with all of us over 
so many years – we’ll certainly miss his beautiful ringing of our bells and his inimitable sense of humour – however, 
he is adamant that he will continue to be a parishioner at St Mary’s and regularly participate in Masses here and 
for this we are grateful. 
The bell-ringing will be continued by our assistant bell-ringers who have slowly been learning the craft of bell-
ringing. We’ll miss you lots, Lindsay! Thank you for all your amazing work! 
 
EASTER TRIDUUM AT ST MARY’S- We are celebrating the Triduum at the Cathedral once again! Do participate in 
our celebration of the Passion, Death and Resurrection of the Lord. Registration to participate in the liturgies is 
not required, but once the 75% capacity is reached, no more will be permitted entry. This allows us to have a 
good number at the Cathedral. Spread the word! 

Day Time Liturgy 

Maundy Thursday   1 April 7pm Mass of the Lord’s Supper 

Good Friday             2 April 10am Stations of the Cross 

2.30pm Seven Last Words musical presentation 

3pm Celebration of the Passion of the Lord 

Saturday                   3 April 7pm Easter Vigil 

Sunday                      4 April 8am Mass 

9.30am Mass 

11am Mass 

5pm Mass 

  

8.30am Mass at St Catherine’s 

9.30am Mass at St Francis Xavier’s 
 

MERCEDES FETE - In celebration of Mercedes College 175th year,  the Mercedes school fete will be held on 
Sunday, 21 March from 10.00am to 4.00pm. Come celebrate with the school community.  
 

CHRISM MASS - The Annual Chrism Mass will be celebrated in the Cathedral on Tuesday 30 March at 7pm, by 
Archbishop Costelloe with the priests of the Archdiocese concelebrating. At the Mass the oil of the sick and the 
oil of catechumens are blessed; the oil of sacred chrism is consecrated. The bishops and priests also renew their 
commitment to priestly service. There are restrictions on the numbers who can participate in the Mass this year. 
Cathedral parishioners who would like to participate are asked to contact the parish office by telephone or email 
- cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au - with your full name and contact details. Once our numbers are filled, we shall 
not be able to accept further registration. Entry to the Mass will only be for those who have registered. 
We are sorry that we are not able to throw open the doors as we have done in the past, but we are still under 
covid-19 restrictions. We are grateful that we are able to celebrate the Chrism Mass this year after the cancellation 
of last year’s Mass.  

 

 
 

 

Halima is raising two children in a Bangladeshi refugee camp while 
caring for her mother, who has a disability. A Caritas Australia-
supported program helped her with a shelter, cooking equipment and 
hygiene training. Halima now earns a small income as a trainer, 
helping to maintain the health and cleanliness of her community. 
Please donate to Project Compassion 2021 to so this 

transformational program can continue to empower vulnerable women, men and children, and 
strengthen the communities around them.  

Please donate through Parish boxes & envelopes by visiting www.caritas.org.au/projectcompassion or phone 
1800 024 413 

 

http://www.caritas.org.au/projectcompassion

